
DISTRICT-WIDE 5-YEAR-OLD KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
Wednesday, February 8, 2017 

4:30-6:30 p.m. 

Bay Lane Middle School 
S75 W16399 Hilltop Drive 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Welcome!  Kindergarten Registration is just days away. We are sending you information to assist in this process. In order for a child 
to qualify for 5-year-old kindergarten s/he must be five years old ON OR BEFORE SEPTEMBER 1, 2017. Please complete the 
required forms prior to registration on Wednesday, February 8th. Children are not required to attend. 
   

 

 

 
*These forms are also available for download on the district website: http://www.muskegonorway.org/prospective/5kregistration.cfm 

 
Please contact the school aligned with your residency if you have questions regarding this event. 

Country Meadows Elementary, (4K at Discovery Days South) S75 W16399 Hilltop Drive, 262-971-1815, Laurie.Buxengard@muskegonorway.org 
Lakeview Elementary, (4K at Little V.i.P) 26335 Fries Lane, Wind Lake, 262-971-1850, Karen.Torbeck@muskegonorway.org 
Mill Valley Elementary, (4K at Discovery Days North) W191 S6445 Hillendale Drive, 262-971-1830, Kim.Provencher@muskegonorway.org 
Muskego Elementary, (4K at Mary Linsmeier) S75 W17476 Janesville Road, 262-971-1840, Kimberly.Reichart@muskegonorway.org 
Tess Corners Elementary, (4K at Kids Kampus) W147 S6800 Durham Drive, 262-971-1860, Sandra.Watson@muskegonorway.org 

 
We look forward to seeing you at Bay Lane on the February 8th! 

 
If you know of a family who has an eligible kindergarten child (4K or 5K) but may not have received this information, please let 

them know of this important event. 

If your incoming 5K student currently attends a Muskego-Norway Schools 4K class, enclosed is: 
 Kindergarten Commitment/Child’s History* (2-sided, yellow) 
 Immunization form* (2-sided, white) should include the most up-to-date immunizations. If you are unable to locate your child’s 

records, visit http://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/immunization/wir.htm or contact your pediatrician. 

 Pupil’s Health Examination form* (single-sided, green) 
If your child has any health concerns, it is requested you disclose directly to your student’s home attendance school upon 
kindergarten registration and within the annual on-line student census update you are required to complete during summer, prior 
to the start of the new school year. 

If your incoming 5K student does not currently attend a Muskego-Norway Schools 4K class, but has siblings 
currently attending Muskego-Norway schools from 5K through 12th grade, enclosed is:  
 Kindergarten Commitment/Child’s History* (2-sided, yellow) 
 Immunization form* (2-sided, white) should include the most up-to-date immunizations. If you are unable to locate your child’s 

records, visit http://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/immunization/wir.htm or contact your pediatrician. 
 Pupil’s Health Examination form* (single-sided, green) 
 Bus Transportation Request* (single-sided, white) 
 Residency form* (single-sided, blue) 
 
Along with the completed forms, please bring: 
 An original birth certificate (to view only) 
 
Your child’s registration is not complete until you provide this documentation and complete the online registration.  
Computers will be available on Wednesday, February 8th.  Please bring the names and phone numbers for non-household 
emergency contacts for your child.  

If your incoming 5K student has never attended a Muskego-Norway Schools 4K class and does not have any 
siblings currently attending Muskego-Norway schools, enclosed is: 
 Kindergarten Commitment/Child’s History* (2-sided, yellow) 
 Immunization form* (2-sided, white) should include the most up-to-date immunizations. If you are unable to locate your child’s 

records, visit http://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/immunization/wir.htm or contact your pediatrician. 

 Pupil’s Health Examination form* 
 Bus Transportation Request* (single-sided, white) 

 Residency Form* (single-sided, blue) 

 
Along with the completed forms, please bring: 
 An original birth certificate (to view only)  
 Proof of Residency (i.e. mortgage statement, bank statement, or utility bill. A driver’s license is not a valid form of proof of 

residency)  
 
Your child’s registration is not complete until you provide this documentation and complete the online registration.  
Computers will be available on Wednesday, February 8th.  Please bring the names and phone numbers for non-household 
emergency contacts for your child.  
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